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Subject: HWT Motion regarding lease of HPA lands for parking

From: Werner Plessl [mailto:wplessi@hamiltonwaterfront.com]
Sent: July-23-13 8:34 AM

To: Murray, Chris; clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Jackson, Tom; Farr, Jason

Subject: RE: HWT Motion regarding lease of HPA lands for parking

Good Morning

Below is the motion approved by the HWT Board at its last meeting regarding the HWT lease of Hamilton Port Authority
lands for parking purposes.

HPA Land Lease - parking

HWTO0807 (J. Farr / W. de Ruijter) ‘
That the HWT pay in full the amount owing to the Hamilton Port Authority as it relates to parking rental /
lease for the period of February to June 30, 2013; and,

That the City of Hamilton be requested to cover the lease cost for the 1.5 ac. (approx. 150 spaces) after
July 1, 2013.

CARRIED

Please do not hesitate in contacting me should you have any questions regarding the motion.
The HPA blocked off the parking area to the public as of this morning.

Werner Plessl

Executive Director
Hamilton Waterfront Trust
905-523-4498 ext. 22




